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Grandparent¡s Day! 
A reminder of our special celebration 

For all of our Grandparents & Grandfriends 
 Friday 28

th
 July.  

Time: 9:00 am ï 11:45 am 

Where: Multi Purpose Learning Centre 
 

 

9:00 am - 9:30 am  Grandparentõs Day Liturgy -  MPLC 

9:45 am - 10:15am  Entertainment in the MPLC  

10:15 am - 10:30 am  Morning Tea  

10:30 am - 11:00 am  Open Classrooms ð Theme based 

11:00 am - 11:45 am        Please bring along a picnic lunch to have 

      with the children  
 

Come along to our book fair which 

will be held in the library on the             

following days: 

Tuesday 25th July 8.30am - 9.00am 

& 3.00pm - 3.30pm 

Thursday 27th July 8.30am - 9.00am 

& 3.00pm - 3.30pm 

Friday 28th July 8.30am - 3.00pm 



Friday Morning Prayer  
Years 1 and 5 will be leading us 

in Friday Morning Prayer to             

celebrate our wonderful            

grandparents. 

Wednesday 26th July, Year 1 
will attend mass in the Year 1 
learning space at 9 am for our 

Parish Mass.  

 

St John XXIII Parish               

Mass Times: 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ±ƛƎƛƭ сΦллǇƳ 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀǎǎŜǎ   

тΦолŀƳΣ  фΦллŀƳΣ млΦолŀƳ 

ϧ сΦллǇƳ 

aƻǊƴƛƴƎ aŀǎǎŜǎ      

aƻƴΣ ¢ǳŜǎΣ ²ŜŘΣ ¢ƘǳǊǎΣ CǊƛ 

ŀƴŘ {ŀǘ ŀǘ фΦллŀƳ 

FEAST DAY OF ST JOACHIM AND ST ANNE 

Tomorrow (Wednesday 26th July) is the Feast Day of St Joachim and St 

Anne, the parents of Mary and grandparents of our Lord Jesus. They brought 

Mary up to love God and to be a woman of faith. Through their own love they 

taught Mary how to be a wonderful and devoted mother.  

Confirmation Sacramental Program Parish Mass in the Library  

Parent Information Night:  
 
Wednesday 26th July 7:30pm at the Church 
 
Session 1:  
   
Saturday 5th August 4- 6pm at St Markôs staffroom  

OR 
Sunday 6th August 4-6pm at St Markôs staffroom 

Census Day 4th August, 2017 Friday Week 3 

It is compulsory that the school is notified of any absenteeism.  Friday 4 August 2017 is CENSUS Day and therefore a letter 

of explanation must be provided to the class teacher when your child/ren returns to school as soon as possible.  We appre-

ciate your support.   

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Our students have a few more weeks to complete the challenge.  The students are able to read the 

books themselves or alternatively have the books read to them.   

 

Closes on Friday 25 August 2017 



Holy Cross Open Day Tuesday 1 August 

 



¦ǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ 5ŀǘŜǎ 

Win a Jersey  Competition  

Closes Wednesday 26th July 

Students have the opportunity to 

win a 2017 Parramatta Eels jersey 

by persuading Miss Hardy that they 

truly deserve to be given one. 

 

We look forward to seeing the many 

creative responses the students 

come up with! 

Woolworths Earn and Learn 
This year we will be participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn            

program. From Wednesday 26th July to  Tuesday 8th September, we are 

collecting Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers. You will get one             

Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker for every $10 spent. Place the                

Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker onto a Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker 

Sheet which was sent home yesterday. When itôs complete, the Sticker Sheet can be dropped into the Collection Box at 

school. At the end of the promotion, weôll be able to get some great new equipment. The range offers lots of items that we 

can choose from including resources for Maths, English, Science, Arts & Craft, Sport and books for our library.  

Happy Birthday to the following  

Students who celebrated their             

birthdays this week. 

Frida Vazquez Vega, Elisha M. Tomy, Ava Pelaez,              

Lauren Gavin, Avyukt Bansal, Thomas Gill, Toral Vekaria, 

Jayden Jones, Anabelle Castillo, Leah Prasad &                

Alexandra Mason 

Tues 25th July   Book Fair 

Wed 26th July   Netball Gala Day 

Thur 27th July   Book Fair 

Fri 28th July   Grandparentôs Day 

Fri 28th July   Book Fair 

Tues 1st Aug   Open Day 2018 Enrolments 

Tues 1st Aug   ICAS - English 

Wed 2nd Aug   Soccer Gala Day Stage 2 

NO NUT POLICY 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

At Holy Cross there are a number of children who experience anaphylaxis ï in particular a severe allergic reaction when they 

are exposed to peanuts and nut related products. If those children are exposed to these foods a severe allergic reaction can 

occur and can rapidly become life threatening. Accidental exposure to these foods can happen at eating times and in the 

case of some students, the allergic reaction can be triggered when another person has touched or eaten these foods and 

then that person touches them.  

As a community we can assist these children by making our school environment safe. We ask families to: 

§ NOT use peanut, nut and chocolate spreads when making and sending sandwiches to school. 

§ NEVER send nuts to school for your own child to eat. 

§ Continually remind children NOT to share their food with other children at school. 

§ Explain to your children the seriousness of food allergies for those children who are affected by them and that we can 

help to keep these children safe by the choices we make. 

We thank you for helping us provide a safe environment for all the children at Holy Cross 


